PUBLIC NOTICE
THE
ZONING BOARD MEETING

REGULARLY SCHEDULED FOR 

6:30 P.M. - MONDAY, APRIL 15, 2013
HAS BEEN

“CANCELLED”
There will be no further notice to the public regarding this meeting.

J. Eric Gundrum

Secretary to the Board

April 3, 2013
NOTE:  Please publish one (1) time in the Atlantic City Press

FOR FURTHER DETAILS, PLEASE CALL (609) 522-2030, X1280 DURING REGULAR OFFICE HOURS.  THANK YOU.


